
Spring Garden Elementary School

2nd Grade Supply List

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations on your child’s successful completion of first grade!  We welcome you to the 

exciting world of 2nd grade and look forward to a wonderful year together!  

We would appreciate it if your child could bring the following items to school in August. Please 
follow this list, as closely as possible. Our reading and math materials take up a lot of space in our 
small desks.  

PERSONAL USE

1.   school bag / book bag labeled with your child’s name

  2.  1 sturdy folder with pockets (Mrs. McCann requests 2 folders)

3. 1 pencil pouch (approximately 8”x 5”) (soft and zippers preferred, no plastic 

please)

4.  crayons (no more than a 24 count box)

5.  small scissors

6.  2 pink pearl erasers (no pencil toppers)

SHARED WITH THE CLASS

1.   1 package of glue sticks 

2.  2 large boxes of tissues 

3.  1 container of LYSOL or CLOROX wipes

4.  1 box TICONDEROGA pencils (preferred, as other brands get chewed up in the 

classroom sharpeners)

5.  Headphones (over the ear, corded to be used with Chromebooks)

PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING SUPPLIES AT HOME:

1.   Markers

2.  Sharpies

3.  Pencil Sharpeners

4.  Liquid Glue

5.  Rulers 

6.  Pens

Please continue to read daily with your child.  Have a happy and safe summer!

Sincerely, 

                      2nd Grade Teachers


